

"Keep Christ In Christmas" signs are now available for sale. Price per sign is \$8.00. Christmas Card stamps will also be available.

The KofC's meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall. All men of the parish are welcome

Next Meeting, Thursday, December 15, 2016



**Every Sunday** 1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th Sundays from 2-4 PM

2nd Sunday from 12:30-2:30 PM

Doors open 1/2 hour before start time. Please bring a donation for the bod bank.



Thank you Knights for hosting the Cathedral in Historic Baker City's Parlor Tour on Saturday!

# Altar Society News

### **December Duties**

Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6 Coffee Hour—7; No Duty—9



Thank you to everyone who has contributed to the dishwasher fund. We received two more donations of this past week, thank you very much. We now have Giving \$5,491 toward our goal of \$15,000.

## Catholic gifts available for purchase...

Most Sundays after Mass downstairs or call Jody at 541-519-0162, Ann at 541-519-5192 or stop by the Parish office.

All proceeds to help fund the new dishwasher.

- Rosary's Pocket Coins Prayer Cards -
  - Picture Frames Crucifix Books -
    - Coloring Books And more ...

Can also do special orders.

If you would like to donate a Poinsettia in memory of your loved one this Christmas, we ask that you provide them the week before Christmas and in the colors of Red, Pink, or White.

Thank you, Dawn



## Religious Education

What a fun time we had riding on the Christmas float. Thank you, Scott and Kerry Sherman and Leo and Tanna Haw for the beautiful float you put together for the Twilight Parade.



Do you have a child that likes to sing? We have a youth choir led by Angela Rosemeyer. So, if you have a singer in your family who would like to participate please contact Angela Rosemeyer at 541 -523-4521. Practice is on Wednesdays at 6:00PM.

E. In the U.S. for the contract of the contrac

The last religious education class for this year will be December 14<sup>th</sup>. Classes will resume on January 4<sup>th</sup> after school to 5PM for kindergarten through 5<sup>th</sup> grade. 7:00PM to 8:00PM for the 6<sup>th</sup> through 12th.





## Our Lady of Guadalupe

Las Mañanitas will start at 5:00 am.

The Holy Spanish Mass will be celebrated at 6:00 pm December 12 with a fiesta following the Mass.

All parishioners are welcome! Please join us in our celebration.

This time of year, there are families that are in need of help. St. Francis de Sales Parish sponsors a food bank to help those in need. Our shelves are getting bare as there have been many requests for food. If you would like to help you can make a donation of non-perishables or a monetary contribution to the food bank.

